
 2020 Return to Sailing Combined Club Race  
 

 

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS No.1 

 

In response to Victorian Government Health Directives, the Return to Sailing Combined Race has been 

deferred until further notice. 

Rescheduling of the event is dependent upon both the relaxation of current restrictions and the 

availability of a suitable race date following the relevant Government announcement.  

The ORCV will advise Race Entrants of by NTC and by email to nominated contacts providing a 

minimum of 6 days notice of any new start tie and date.  

 

ORCV Sailing Captain  

10 July 2020 


